
Cruises To Nowhere Will Go Nowhere No More

Because of tightening enforcement of an existing U.S. law, many cruise lines will no longer offer
sailings of an overnight or two at sea and then return to their original U.S. ports. The law
prohibits cruises out of U.S. ports without at least one stop scheduled in a non-U.S. destination.

If you’re considering one of those short sailings, contact cruise lines and/or your favorite travel
agency.
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